
FEB 2 81994' -

'
STSB:GMB i

71-071~6 |
1

Carroll Engineers, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. Dyer E. Carroll, Jr., RSO
200 Andover Street, Box 4295 ''

,

Andover, MA 018102

Dear Mr. Carroll:

As requested in your letter dated July 31, 1992, and your telephone
conversation with Mr. Tom Matula on February 16, 1994, Quality Assur-
ance Program Approval No. 0716 is hereby terminated.

Please note that records required by 10 CFR s 71.91 are to be retained for a
period of three years.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by

John P. Jankovich, Section Leader
Quality Assurance Section
Source Containment and Devices Branch-

Division of Industrial and Medical
Nuclear Safety, NMSS
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